
Public Works 

STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Sale of 2015 Landfill Compactor 

MEETING: Council Meeting - 04 JUN 2024 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works - Landfill  

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends approval for the sale of the 2015 Tana E320 Landfill compactor to Humdinger Equipment Ltd. for 
$100,000.00 
 

BACKGROUND: 

The city purchased a Tana E320 landfill compactor in 2015.  As demand increased, the city purchased a new, larger 
compactor and received authorization to sell the Tana compactor in December of 2022.  The compactor was placed in an  
unsuccessful online auction as the single bid of $80,000 was under value and was declined.   
 

PROPOSAL: 

Attached is a formal offer letter from the original equipment supplier, Humdinger Equipment, Ltd. to purchase the 
compactor for $100,000 in as is condition.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

Finance and the Purchasing Manager have confirmed the city may sell the compactor in accordance with the adopted 
Purchasing Manual’s regulations regarding Disposition of City Property. 
 
 

ATTACHMENT: 

2022_10-11 – Humdinger Equipment Offer Letter - $100,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


